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February 6, 2007 

 
 
 

CIRCULAR LETTER TO ALL MEMBER COMPANIES 
 
 
 
  Re: Workers Compensation Insurance
    Changes to North Carolina Statistical Plan Manual 
    Introduction of Stat Code 9841 
 
 
The Bureau has adopted and the North Carolina Commissioner of Insurance has approved the 
implementation of Statistical Code 9841 for use in North Carolina. 
 
The filing to implement Statistical Code 9841 – Drug Free Credit Subject to Experience Rating is 
effective January 12, 2007.  The reason for this proposal is to provide the appropriate stat code for any 
company that would receive an approval to use a drug free credit subject to experience rating. 
 
The North Carolina Statistical Plan Manual has been updated to include this change. 
  
 
 
        Sincerely, 
 
        Sue Taylor 
 
        Director of Workers Compensation 
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